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MEMO

Date: February 14, 2024

To: Geri Sams, Procurement Directo
Through: Wes Byne, P.E., Utilities Direc ¢’
From: Dennis Martin, SSCP Manager

Subject: Bid# 24-205

Sanitary Sewer Connection Program — Phase 3 (SSCP-P3)

As the Sanitary Sewer Connection Program enters its ninth year of operation, it is necessary for
the contract with its preapproved plumbers to be updated allowing us to include new plumbers
into the program. This program is intended to facilitate connection of County sewer-adjacent
properties to be connected to our sewer system and properly abandon the decommissioned
septic tank.

The three qualifying contractors, P3 Services of GA d/b/a Universal Plumbing, Pamela’s
Plumbing, LLC, and Kenneth Black Plumbing, LLC, each has the experience and proven ability to
meet the demands of the SSCP-P3 in behalf of the Augusta Utilities Department.

cc: Chad Hendrix, P.E.
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